












To give an update of my Member's Declaration of Interest, it should now include the 
fact that I am no longer a Director of the Minehead BID as my year of office expired 
at their AGM in October.   However, I have now been appointed an an Adviser to the 
Board by Minehead BID.  This, again, is for a one year period to the next AGM 
(2021).    
  
I have been asked by Minehead BID to be the SWaT Rep to the Steering Group for 
the Emergency Recover Fund.   I imagine this will need to be ratified by the Council 
but I am confirming with you that I am putting my name forward with the support of 
the BID Chair and Members.    
 
Regards 
Cllr Terry J. Venner 
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